
 
 

 

 

MILTON HYDRO DISTRIBUTION INC. 
200 Chisholm Drive, Milton, Ontario, L9T 3G9 
Telephone (905) 876-4611    ●    Fax (905) 876-2044 

 

March 17, 2022          

 

RESS & EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

Attention: Nancy Marconi, Acting Registrar 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Re: Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. (“Milton Hydro”)  
EB-2022-0049: Cost of Service Rate Application for 2023 Electricity Distribution 
Rates (“Application”) – Withdrawal of Request to use 2022 Filing Requirements 
and 2023 Filing Requirements for Small Utilities 

On February 27, 2022, Milton Hydro requested the OEB to allow it to file its Application using a 
hybrid of both the 2022 Filing Requirements and the 2023 Filing Requirements For Small Utilities1.   

As Milton Hydro no longer plans to rely on the hybrid approach, described in its February 27, 2022 
letter, it withdraws its request. Milton Hydro will file the Application adhering to the 2022 Filing 
Requirements.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Dan Gapic, CPA, CMA 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 

cc:  Tim Pavlov, Torys LLP 
Kevin Mancherjee, Manager, Major Rate Applications and Consolidations, Ontario Energy Board 
Igor Rusic, Chief Financial Officer and Vice President, Finance, Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.  
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